
 
 
 

District 95 Administration Center – 832 South Rand Road - Lake Zurich IL 60047-2459 

Phone: (847) 438-2831      FAX: (847) 438-6702  www.lz95.org 

April 16, 2020 

Dear District 95 Families, 

This Friday night, April 17th, at 8:00 pm Lake Zurich High School will be turning on our stadium lights for 
20 minutes to honor our health care workers, first responders, essential workers, students (especially 
our seniors) and our district staff. We ask that community members turn on their house lights at the 
same time and hang something in their windows that support any of the above mentioned groups. 
Please consider taking pictures of your decorated windows and submitting those to our eLearning Digital 
Scrapbook at https://www.lz95.org/elearning. 

Weather permitting, we will have a drone take footage of this display between 8:00 pm and 8:20 pm, 
and post it on our website. Please note the campus remains closed. We are all asked to remain at home 
in order to adhere to the Governor's Stay at Home order. Instead, please watch for the drone footage to 
be posted and enjoyed. 

Sincerely, 

Dr. Kelley Gallt 

Superintendent 

http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/IdlD0qDFTn-QY1celGX_Wg~~/AAAAAQA~/RgRgeeCcP0QeaHR0cHM6Ly93d3cubHo5NS5vcmcvZWxlYXJuaW5nVwdzY2hvb2xtQgoASBytmF5KWmQwUhNqZWFuLm1hbGVrQGx6OTUub3JnWAQAAAAB

